
From: Emily Warren  
Sent: 22 October 2021 14:11 
To: Planning 
Subject: Tree felling proposal- ref 2021/3975/T 

 

To whom it may concern;  

 

I am a resident at 122 Haverstock Hill, NW3 2AY and received a letter this morning 

explaining the proposed planned to “fell to ground level” our 4 trees of heaven out the front 

of our property. 

 

I am horrified at the very idea of these plans! This large beautiful trees are an asset to our 

properties, they shield us from the busy road and the pollution it brings. As well as giving us 

privacy from the neighbours over the road. It also shelters us from the sun during the 

summer.  

 

We are in a climate crisis and the last thing we should be doing is cutting down trees!  

 

I have spoken to a number of other neighbours who are equally outraged and will be 

contacting you. 

 

I hope you will reconsider this proposal.  

 

Kind regards  

 

Emily Warren  

 
 

 


